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Mr. John'P. Stetz-

Vice President - Nuclear
Davis-Besse Nuclear Plant 1

: Centerior Service Company
; c/o Toledo Edison Company

300 Madison Avenue
' Toledo, OH 43652 ;*

SUBJECT: INSPECTION AT DAVIS-BESSE (REPORT NO. 50-346/95007),

Dear Mr. Stetz:

This. refers to the inspection conducted by Mr. S. Stasek and ethers of this f

office on June 26, 1995, through August 23, 1995. The inspection included a
review of activities authorized for your Davis-Besse Nuclear Power Station.
At the conclusion of the inspection, the findings were discussed with those
members of your staff identified in the enclosed report.

Areas examined during the inspection are identified in the report. Within ;

these areas, the inspection consisted of selective examinations of procedures
-

and representative records, interviews with personnel, and observation of
activities in progress.

Based on the results of this inspection, performance at Davis-Besse continues ,

to be excellent overall. Unit activities reviewed during this inspection were
typically conducted in a controlled and conservative manner. However, certain
of your activities appeared to be in violation of NRC requirements, as
specified in the enclosed Notice of Violation (Notice). The violation is of
concern because maintenance personnel's inattention to detail while performing
a procedure resulted in an improper as-left condition of a safety-related
valve.

You are required to respond to this letter and should follow the instructions
specified in the enclosed Notice when preparing your response. In your
response, you should document the specific actions taken and any additional
actions you plan to prevent recurrence. After reviewing your response to this
Notice, including your proposed corrective actions and the results of future
inspections, the NRC will determine whether further NRC enforcement action is
necessary to ensure compliance with NRC regulatory requirements.

In addition,. several issues were identified during this inspection related to
the adequacy of service water system inlet temperature monitoring. The NRC is i

continuing to review these issues and will document our conclusions in a
future inspection report.
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In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission's regulations, a copy of
this letter and the enclosed inspection report will be placed in the NRC
Public Document Room.

.

We wHl gladly discuss any questions you have concerning this inspection.
- Sincerely,

OMy'Araf 9'ys( A.$.b M y
R. D. Lanksbury, Chief
Reactor Projects Section 38

Docket Nos. 50-346, 72-14

Enclosures:
1. Notice of Violation 1

2. Inspection Report
,

No. 50-346/95007(DRP);

cc w/ enc 1: D. C. Shelton, Senior
Vice President - Nuclear

J. K. Wood, Plant Manager
W. T. O'Connor, Manager

Regulatory Affairs
J

,

i State Liaison Officer, State

of Ohio |
Robert E. Owen, Ohio

Department of Health"

A. Grandjean, State of Ohio,
Public Utilities Commission

,

Docket File w/ enc 1 DRP w/ encl
PUBLIC IE-01 w/ enc 1 RIII PRR w/ enc 1
OC/LFDCB w/ enc 1
Resident Inspector, RIII
SRI, Davis-Besse w/ enc 1

1

Project Manager, NRR w/ encl

To receive a copy of this document, indicate in the box "C" - Copy without
attach /enci "E" = Copy with attach / enc 1 "N" = No copy
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